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Calpol	Policy	

In	accordance	with	Brighton	and	Hove’s	recommendations	we	are	a	‘non-	Calpol’	nursery.		
This	means	that	we	will	not	administer	Calpol	to	a	child	unless	the	child	has	a	prescription	
for	it	from	the	doctor	or	in	individual	extreme	circumstances	which	are	discussed	with	the	
parents.	(For	Example	in	the	case	of	a	child	fitting	regulaly	and	needing	to	keep	the	
temperature	down)		

If	you	have	administrated	Calpol	to	your	child,	they	should	not	attend	nursery	for	24	hours	
from	the	time	when	the	medicine	was	ingested.		This	is	because	Calpol	can	mask	the	effects	
of	illness	which	could	then	be	passed	on	to	other	children.			

If	a	child	becomes	ill	at	Wise	Owls	we	will	immediately	call	the	parents/carers	and	ask	them	
to	come	and		collect	their	child.		We	will	try	and	make	the	child	as	comfortable	as	we	can	
until	they	are	collected.		

Wise	Owls	is	happy	to	administer	homeopathic	remdies	such	as	teething	gels	or	powders.	

 
 
 


